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We are excited to announce 
that this year we will be having 
a MCS Carolling group! We will 
go carolling around Montague 
on Thursday, Dec. 21st after 
school, and end the afternoon 
with some winter treats after 
school. Please listen to the 
announcements for practice 
information, and to sign up. We 
must have signed permission 
slips in order for students to 
attend, and students must 
arrange to be picked up from 
the school at 4:30pm Dec. 21st. 

For more information, please 
contact Ms. Tara or Ms. Lori. 

🎄 

 
 
It’s almost Winter Concert 
Time! Our Winter Concert will 
feature student from 
Kindergarten to Grade 3 and 
will take place Wednesday 
December 6th (for FRENCH 
classes), and Thursday 
December 7th (for ENGLISH 
classes) at 6pm. Please have 
students at the school no 
earlier than 5:45pm, at which 
point they may go to their 
homeroom classes while 
families proceed to the gym. 
Admission is by donation, with 
proceeds going towards our 
school music program. Thank 
you so much for your support! 
Our students have been 
working hard learning their 
songs and are very excited to 

perform for you! ❄️ 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 
Dec 6th  – Winter Concert K-3 

French 

Dec 7th – Winter Concert K-3 

English 

Dec 12th – Holiday Dinner  

Dec 22 – Last day of school for 

2023 

Jan 8th – First day of school for 

2024 

 

                        
 

9th Annual MCS 

Holiday Dinner 

Tuesday, December 12th 

 

 

Our Holiday Dinner will be 
happening this year on Tuesday 
December 12th.    

We will be looking for volunteers 

on Monday December 11th to help 

with preparing vegetables. We 

will begin prep in the upstairs 

kitchen at 9:30am, please bring 

your peelers or a knife.   We will 

also be needing volunteers to help 

with preparing the meal, serving, 

and cleaning up afterwards.    

Please remember to send your 

child with a plate and fork on 

December 12th.    

If you can help with your time, 
please call the school at 902-838-
0820. 
Monday 9:30am in staffroom 
Vegetable Prep 
Tuesday 9:30am Meal Prep 
(minimum 6 people) 
                 10:30   Meal Service (6 
additional people) 

 Everyone to stay and help with 
clean up, many hands make light 

work😊 
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We’d like to say a huge thank-
you to everyone who stopped 
by to visit our Scholastic Book 
Fair! This is always a great 
fundraiser for our school 
library, and we appreciate your 
support and dedication to 
fostering a love of reading in 

your children. 📚 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We will be having our Monty's 
Food Drive in support of the 
Montague food bank.  Please 
help support our community 
only if you are able to.  At the 
conclusion of our food drive if 
we fill the gym office some 
special teachers may be getting 
some pies to the faces.    

 

Bob Mart 

 
Bob mart is need of mittens for 

the winter!  If you have any 

extra at home, we would greatly 

appreciate it. 

 

 

 

Our December Calendar will be 

out soon, with lots of fun 

events!!  Keep an eye out for 

it!! 

 

 

PSB Kindergarten 

Registration for 2024-

2025 

 
REMINDER - Parents are asked to 
register their children for 
kindergarten as soon as possible! 

 *Children must be 5 years old 
by Dec 31, 2024, to be eligible 
for kindergarten.   

*A registration form will be 
completed at the time of 
registration. 

 *Parents are reminded to bring 
a piece of Government issued 
ID verifying proof of child’s age, 
such as a birth certificate, PEI 
Health card or passport. 

 *Verification of home address 
must also be provided, such as 
a current utility bill.  

*Welcome to Kindergarten 
sessions for incoming students 
and their parents will be held at 
the schools in the spring of 
2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://edu.princeedwardisland.ca/psb/2020/10/29/psb-kindergarten-registration-for-2021-2022/
https://edu.princeedwardisland.ca/psb/2020/10/29/psb-kindergarten-registration-for-2021-2022/
https://edu.princeedwardisland.ca/psb/2020/10/29/psb-kindergarten-registration-for-2021-2022/

